LETTER: Redevelopment invigorates Edgemont

North Shore News
June 28, 2016 03:02 PM
Dear Editor:

Re: Minding Edgemont’s Growing Pains (http://www.nsnews.com/opinion/letters/letter-minding-edgemont-s-growing-
pains-1.2276164), June 12 Mailbox.

A recent letter mentions that Edgemont Village with a new seniors’ home will experience increased ambulance traffic
“at all hours.”

Surely, offering a place for seniors to grow old and receive care in the community they grew up in is advantageous. We
all get there one day and if development enables one to remain in a community that’s surely a good thing.

Things cannot stay the same forever.

In addition, the knocking down of a tired old grocery store and the provision of a multi-unit development is also to be
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The vast majority~of people cannot afford a “single family” home in North Vancouver anymore.

It also brings a renewed vibrancy to the area, with increased density bringing more customer traffic for the other local
stores.

Blaine Barden
North Vancouver

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking here (http://www.nsnews.com/opinion/send-us-a-letter) or
post a comment below.
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